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April 18, 2008
Via E-mail and Overnight Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-073033 – Additions to Non-Impaired Wire Center List
Highly Confidential Response to Bench Request
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed for filing please find an original and 9 copies of a highly confidential document which provides the business line counts for the Bellevue Glencourt, Orchards, and Spokane Walnut wire centers utilizing the methodology approved by the Commission in Order 06, Docket UT-053025.  This information was originally provided in response to Bench Request 3 in Docket No. UT-073035, and is refiled in this docket in accordance with the requirements of Order No. 05 in Docket No. UT-073035, and as discussed during the prehearing conference on April 17, 2008.  A redacted copy is also provided.  The electronic copy is being provided by e-mail.
Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/llw

Enclosure

cc:
All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)
